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TAPE 116, SIDE A

005    CHAIR TIERNAN:  Calls meeting to order at 1:10 p.m.

HB 2481 - WORK SESSION

(HB 2481 requires Department of Corrections to develop and implement
regimented inmate discipline program for certain convicted felons.)

006    MOTION:  REP. COURTNEY:  Moves HB 2481 AS AMENDED TO FULL
COMMITTEE with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE:    Hearing no objections the MOTION PASSES.  All members are
present.

008    CHAIR TIERNAN:  Adjourns meeting at 1:15 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Julie Nolta                     Anne May Committee Clerk                
Committee Coordinator
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TAPE 117, SIDE A

001    CHAIR TIERNAN:  Calls meeting to order at 3:25 p.m.

HB 3427 - WORK SESSION

005    HOLLY ROBINSON, COMMITTEE COUNSEL:  HB 3427 clarifies that
administrative agencies have the authority to engage in alternative
dispute resolution processes where conflict may arise.  There are -2
amendments.  (EXHIBIT A)

013    MOTION:  REP. TARNO:  Moves TO ADOPT HB 3427-2 AMENDMENTS dated
May 26, 1993.

VOTE:    Hearing no objections the amendments are ADOPTED.  Rep.
Courtney is excused.

014    MOTION:  REP. TARNO:  Moves HB 3427 AS AMENDED TO FULL COMMITTEE
with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE:    3-0   MOTION PASSES AYE:    Brown, Tarno, Tiernan NO:     None

HB 2033 - WORK SESSION



019    HOLLY ROBINSON, COMMITTEE COUNSEL:  HB 2033 changes procedures
and processes related to the reporting and remitting of unclaimed
assets.

There are -3 amendments.  (EXHIBIT B)

027    REP. BROWN:  Disappointed that Section 24 was deleted but it is
still a good bill.

029    MOTION:  REP. BROWN:  Moves to ADOPT HB 2033-3 AMENDMENTS dated
May 27, 1993.

VOTE:    3-0   MOTION PASSES AYE:    Brown, Tarno, Tiernan NO:     None

034    MOTION:  REP. TARNO:  Moves HB 2033 AS AMENDED TO FULL COMMITTEE
with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE:    3-0   MOTION PASSES AYE:    Brown, Tarno, Tiernan NO:     None

044    MOTION:  REP. TARNO:  Moves to SUSPEND  the rules to allow Rep.
Courtney to vote on HB 2033 as amended.

VOTE:    Hearing no objections the rules are suspended.  All members are
present.

046    CHAIR TIERNAN:  Having suspended the rules to allow Rep. Courtney
to vote on HB 2033 as amended, Rep. Courtney votes "aye."

HB 2887 - WORK SESSION

047    HOLLY ROBINSON, COMMITTEE COUNSEL:  HB 2887 modifies terms in
abuse reporting statutes by adding more specific terms of "assault" and
"rape of a child," which includes rape, sodomy, unlawful sexual
penetration and incest.  There are amendments.  (EXHIBIT C)

059    MOTION:  REP. COURTNEY:  Moves to ADOPT HB 2887- AMENDMENTS.

VOTE:    Hearing no objections the amendments are ADOPTED.  All members
are present.

062    MOTION:  REP. COURTNEY:  Moves HB 2887 AS AMENDED TO FULL
COMMITTEE with a DO PASS recommendation.

REP. BROWN:  Wants to know what the amendments do in terms of changing

the reporting requirements.

073    ARNIE GREEN:  Hasn't seen amendments.

078    CHAIR TIERNAN:  Amendment is to take out term "sexual abuse" so
as not to confuse it with other terminology and put it into a separate
section.



HOLLY ROBINSON, COMMITTEE COUNSEL:  It does nothing to the  reporting
statutes.  These are just definitions.  A Sex Abuse III offense is
termed "rape" under child abuse reporting statutes.  Describes two
reporting terms.

111    VOTE:    4-0   MOTION PASSES AYE:    Brown, Courtney, Tarno,
Tiernan NO:     None

CHAIR TIERNAN:  Adjourns meeting at 3:35 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Julie Nolta                     Anne May Committee Clerk                
Committee Coordinator

EXHIBIT LOG:

A -  Proposed amendments to HB 3427 - 2 pages B -  Proposed amendments
to HB 2033 - 15 pages C -  Proposed amendments to HB 2887 - 1 page


